
National Mutual Aid System (NMAS) has been purchased by SC Firefighter 
Mobilization (FFMOB). NMAS will be a one stop shop type of system for FFMOB. 
When a request for assistance is received, it will go into this system and be sent 
out to the region or entire state. NMAS will alert the Chief’s cell phone with a text 
notifying them that there is a pending FFMOB request out there. They would 
simply log in, see the request and respond if they can send something or not. 
From the time the request is sent out until the time trucks can be on the road is 
literally minutes. It replaces our old telephone system and provide state of the art 
technology deploying resources. 
 
Responding resources can check when they’re enroute, on scene, cleared scene, 
and back at home. This provides us with a greater sense of accountability and 
ensuring everyone makes it home safe. This also allows the departments to log in 
and check on their deployed firefighters.  
 
With this system, we can print reports at the end of the operation for cost figures, 
timelines, and an overall picture of the mobilization. 
FFMOB will truly be enhanced with this new and improved technology. 
 
We will be in the ERTF Cyber Café from 0900-1600 to demonstrate the program 
and help get departments entered into the system. 
Did I mention this is FREE for all FD’s in SC!!!!!! 
 


